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The Georgia Forestry Commission is offering scholarships to cover the cost of registration for an Urban Wood Utilization workshop on July 21st or July 22nd. This course will examine the recent survey work   conducted by Virginia Tech about current perceptions regarding urban wood utilization as well as barriers and opportunities surrounding the utilization of urban wood.  Course also includes case studies of urban wood utilization in other cities and current ANSI standards for utilizing urban wood.
Course Schedule:    July 21st in Decatur, GA and July 22nd in Augusta, GA (Choose One)
Please visit http://www.georgiaarborist.org/event-1951110 for the Decatur meeting and http://www.georgiaarborist.org/event-1951118 for the Augusta meeting for more details and registration.
· Scholarship amount for registration only, $40
· Two scholarships are available per municipal, non-profit and academic organizations such as:  public works, solid waste managers, arborists and tree care professionals within those organizations
· One scholarship is available per private tree care company for arborists and tree care professionals
· Participant must be able to attend the day of the (1) course selected
· Submit a separate application for each municipal, non-profit and academic participant (2) per municipality or organization and for each arborist and tree care professional participant (1) per private tree Care Company.
· Application deadline: July 17th 
Scholarship or Course Questions? Call Dru Preston at 478-283-5117 or email:  dpreston@gfc.state.ga.us 
Applications can be e-mailed to: dpreston@gfc.state.ga.us 

Organization:

Name
Title:

Address:

City:
State
Zip: 

Phone:
E-mail:
Which Course Will You Attend?
